
From: Nigel Grieve  

Sent: 08 April 2025 15:12 

To:  

Subject: 56 Camden Square 

 

As requested here are pictures taken today of the two Ash trees. They are well 

overdue for pollarding (last done 16 years ago) and have significant amount of 

dead branches. At a minimum they need cutting back to 2009 scale but we 

should consider the removal of one if not both. 

 

Regards 

 

Nigel Grieve  

 


